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Minister’s Farewell to Miss Gibraltar 

 

The Hon Steven Linares, Minister for Sports Culture, Heritage & Youth invited Miss Gibraltar, 1st 

and 2nd princess to his offices at the City Hall on Tuesday 13th October. 

 

Minister wished them luck on their journey to their individual pageants abroad and presented 

them with a gift and bouquet of flowers each. 

 

Miss Gibraltar Hannah Bado will be leaving to participate at the Miss World Pageant in Sanya, 

China. The Miss World Final will take place on Saturday 19th December 2015. 

 

1st Princess Bianca Pisharello will be leaving to participate at the Miss International Pageant in 

Tokyo, Japan.  The Miss International Final will take place on Thursday 5th November 2015. 

 

2nd Princess Natalia Nunez will be leaving to participate at the Miss Supranational Pageant in 

Krynica-Zdroj, Poland.  The Miss Supranational Final will take place on Friday 4th December 

2015. 

 


